
 

 

                      

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

           

Summary of Revisions to the  

RULES FOR APPOINTMENT OF CERTIFIED ELECTION MONITORS 

The State Board of Election Commissioners met on June 23, 2015 and approved for public comment 

revisions to the “Rules for Appointment of Certified Election Monitors”. The public comment period 

ended on August 10, 2015. The State Board of Election Commissioners met again on October 30, 2015 to 

approve revisions to the “Rules for Appointment of Certified Election Monitors”.  

 

Below is a summary of the rules that were approved by the Board on June 23, 2015 for the public 

comment period, followed by a list of persons commenting on the rule, a summary of the comments, the 

agency’s response to the comments, and the changes to the rules as a result of the public comments. 

 

Initial changes include: 1) Section 1003:  adding the qualification that an election monitor shall not be an 

elected official, an active county election commissioner, or an officer of a political party’s county 

committee. 

 

PERSONS COMMENTING ON THE RULE  

None 

SUMMARY OF COMMENTS 

N/A 

 

AGENCY’S RESPONSE TO COMMENTS 

N/A 

RULE CHANGES AS A RESULT OF PUBLIC COMMENTS  

N/A 
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